
       THE UNIFIED GOVERNMENT OF 

       ATHENS-CLARKE COUNTY 
 

 

 

DATE:  July 12, 2023  
 

TO:  ALL PROPSECTIVE BIDDERS 

 

FROM:  Angie Perteet, Senior Buyer 

 

RE: Extension of Evaluation/Selection Process - RFP # 01121 – Pharmacy Benefits Manager  

 

Pursuant to RFP # 01121 the following information is provided: 

RFP # 01121 Pharmacy Benefits Manager Evaluation/Selection Process was to be completed as of 

July 14, 2023.  Due to the complexity of the information provided, we regret that the evaluation of 

the proposals received, will require additional time to complete and process an award.   

We request that your proposal remain valid for an additional 60 days until December 5, 2023.   

Please indicate you firm’s agreement to extend the proposal acceptance period in the space 
provided below.  Your response is requested by email, 4 PM, ET, July 14, 2023. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Angie Perteet 
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July 12, 2023 

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Athens-Clarke County Government. Should 
you have any additional questions please feel free to contact me Angie Perteet, Senior Buyer, 
Purchasing Division at angie.perteet@accgov.com or at (762) 400-6053. 

 

Name   ________________________________________ 

 

Company   _____________________________________ 

 

Street Address _____________________________________________________ 

 

City, State, Zip _____________________________________________________ 

 
Subject: RFP # 01121 - Pharmacy Benefits Manager 

 
[  ] My proposal remains valid until December 5, 2023 

 

[  ] We do not wish to extend the proposal acceptance period. 

 

________________________________________________________________ 

Typed Name & Title of Authorized Representative     

 

 _________________________________________________________________ 

Signature       (Date) 

 

 


